From: MARLEEN LASKA <marleen.laska@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 7:07:18 AM

To: David Gowan <dgowan@azleg.gov>;David Livingston <dlivingston@azleg.gov>;J.D.
Mesnard <JMesnard@azleg.gov>;Karen Fann <KFann@azleg.gov>;Kelly Townsend
<ktownsend@azleg.gov>;Michelle Ugenti-Rita <mugenti-rita@azleg.gov>;Nancy Barto
<NBarto@azleg.gov>;Paul Boyer <PBoyer@azleg.gov>;Rick Gray
<RGray@azleg.gov>;Sonny Borrelli <sborrelli@azleg.gov>;Sine Kerr
<SKerr@azleg.gov>;Tyler Pace <TPace@azleg.gov>;Thomas T.J. Shope
<tshope@azleg.gov>;Vince Leach <VLeach@azleg.gov>;Warren Petersen
<wpetersen@azleg.gov>;Wendy Rogers <WRogers@azleg.gov>

Subject: Thank You!!!!

All,
Thank you sooooo much for your SUPPORT of America's Audit! Your support is helping OUR country
to stay FREE...you have our undying GRATITUDE!

We are sending this email because of Jovan Pulitzer's request...Jovan reminded us that we need to
express our appreciation for the work you are doing & the risk you are taking. As stated above, we

We also want to encourage you to use your authority to hold those responsible for illegal acts to be
accountable. No more subpoenas!! The BOS had their chance...YOU MUST HOLD THE BOS IN
CONTEMPT & have them locked up for failure to turn over the routers. You have the
power...pleaseeeee use it!

Marleen Laska
Oaks, PA



